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As announced in the December Shout Qualified Vendor and Provider newsletter, the Division will end the
current Request for Qualified Vendor Application (RFQVA), DDD-710000, and implement a new RFQVA, DDD-
2024, in March 2024. The RFQVA is the Division’s contract for Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS).
The Division has created a webpage specific to this project that includes a PDF copy of the final RFEQVA-2024
document and the projected timeline to help Qualified Vendors and applicants plan for the implementation of
RFQVA-2024. On Wednesday, January 4, 2023, the Division posted a summary of changes between the current

and future RFQVA for Qualified Vendor reference. Qualified Vendors with questions about the new RFQVA
should submit them using this Google Form.



https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/2022_12_DDD_Shout.pdf?time=1672927298126
https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/vendors-providers/qualified-vendor-agreement
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/RFQVA-2024_Final.pdf?time=1670019317160
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/RFQVA-2024_Final.pdf?time=1670019317160
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-e0JUpufJrAQK_mIoFNQg-luKKKhf-N0/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=103041682329538766163&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgXQ_Mw3max0vsiJ0kO62CDv1iifJbxIjip3Jt1DkPH3kZzg/viewform

